
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

21st March 2017 

Phonics Screening Information for Year 1 Parents & Carers 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
On Wednesday 19th April from 9.00 – 9.30am we will be holding a Phonics Screening session 
to help you to understand the process of the Year 1 Phonics Screening in June.  
 
Mrs Jarvis, our Phonics Counts Teacher, will give you some practical ideas about how you can 
help your child to read and Mrs Dennis (Cherry class teacher) will discuss the process of the 
Year 1 Phonics Screening. 
 
We hope you will join us! 
 
This session will take place in the small hall and will last about 30 mins. 
 
Please sign and return the form below if you are able to attend. 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….….…. 

 

Yr 1 Phonics Screening Session – Wednesday 19th April 2017 from 9.00 – 9.30am 
 
 
 

 I will be able to attend the Yr 1 Phonics Session on Wednesday 19th April at 9.00am 
 

 
 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………………… Class: …………………………... 

 


